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First Presbyterian Weekday School 
116 South Loudoun Street, Winchester, VA 22601 

W: www.fpwds.com  T: 540.662.7588 

Director:  Christen Johnson   Admin Assistant:  Pam Ramey 
 

Dear Weekday School Families, 

The holidays are approaching and the children at the 

Weekday School are getting ready.  Besides carol singing and 

present making, we are digging into the meaning of the 

holiday and the joy of giving.   

 

Our wish if that all of our Weekday School families have a 

lovely and joy-filled Christmas season! 
 

                                        Wishing you well, Ms. Christen 

  
 

REGISTRATION FOR 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR 

Registration for next year will take place on 

Mon., February 10th for returning students/church members 

Tues., February 11th is open to the community 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
  Dec. 4 NOON DIsmissal 
 

  Dec. 5 Lunch Bunch 
    

  Dec. 13 Lunch Bunch 
 

  Dec. 19/20 Christmas 

Fellowship 
 

  Dec. 23 – Jan.3  NO SCHOOL 

    
 

 

CHRISTMAS 

FELLOWSHIP 
 

Thurs., Dec. 19 

Fri., Dec. 20 

The Christmas Fellowship is a 

time of joyful celebration for 

our WDS families. 

You are invited to come and 

hear the children sing at 

12:00 in the Church 

Sanctuary; which will be 

followed by a cookie and 

punch reception in 

Fellowship Hall. 

Watch for a sign-up to bring 

a dozen cookies to help us 

celebrate. 

We will begin promptly        

at 12:00!! 

 

 

 

 

Morning Arrival 

As stated in the Parent Manual, we ask that you 

accompany your child to the restroom upon arrival to use 

the facilities and wash hands.  Your presence with your 

child ensures they are taking care of those tasks and 

remain safe.  Our staff never leaves children alone and 

ask that you don’t either – simply to ensure their safety.              

THANK YOU!! 

 

 

 

 

http://www.fpwds.com/

